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16th September 2025 
 

Beech Class visit to Warwick Castle 
 
Dear Beech Class Parents and Carers, 

 
On Wednesday 8th October, as part of our 
‘Castles, Kings and Queens’ topic, the children 
from Beech Class will visit Warwick Castle to 
discover what life was like in the past. The trip is 
designed to excite their imaginations and extend 
their understanding, giving the children a hands-on 
experience and the opportunity to explore the past 
for themselves. We will also be taking part in an 
exciting, ‘Castle Life’ workshop. Beech Class will grind corn, uncover some unusual medieval 
medical practices, and explore the techniques of Wattle and Daub, gaining insight into the 
daily lives of ordinary castle folk.  

 
We are grateful to the School Association for subsidising part of the cost for this trip, bringing 
it down to £20.50 per child. Please pay as usual via Scopay by Wednesday 1st October. 
Costs will be recovered by the school for those in receipt of Pupil Premium funding. If you 
think that your child is eligible, please check with the school office. Should insufficient 
voluntary contributions be made, the trip will have to be cancelled. 

 
We will be leaving school at 9am and will return by 3:00pm. 
The children should wear their school uniform, as well as a 
coat appropriate for the weather on the day. Comfortable 
school shoes or trainers suitable for walking should also be 
worn.  
 
Please send lunch, snack and their usual water bottle in a 

small backpack, so that they can access it throughout the day. In an effort to be more eco-
friendly, and reduce the amount of plastic bags/food wrap that often come with school trip 
lunches, please send your child’s lunch in a normal lunchbox/bag, that fits within their 
backpack. They will bring these boxes/bags back from the trip, for you to recycle or dispose 
of any waste at home.  
 
We are looking forward to a fantastic day of 
enriched learning! 

 
Yours faithfully, Miss Chadwick and Mrs 
Leonard  


